
From: Heather Sanderson  

Sent: Monday, July 06, 2020 8:49 AM 

To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Request for Delegation - July 14 

 

Good Morning 

 

On July 14 I will be presenting with my arborist Calvin McCallum regarding the tree 

removal on Lambeth Avenue. 

 

Attached you will find a report put together by Calvin detailing the contradictions with 

certain trees being saved and other trees being removed.  

 

I am requesting a meeting between arborist Calvin McCallum, and the engineer on this 

project, Taylor Eckert on site to discuss the preservation of 6 trees specifically on Lambeth 

Ave.   

 

Please let me know if there is any other information I can provide.  Further, what time is 

the meeting set for on July 14? 

 

Thank you, 

Heather  

 


